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Dear Team
 
I would like to object the licensing application from the Chicago School of Business at One
Bartholomew Close. The hours proposed are not appropriate for a largely residential area. I
would urge the applicant to reconsider the application and reduce the hours requested from
3am to 11pm. The application as it currently stands creates a real risk of public nuisance and late
night noise in what is essentially a very quiet and tranquil residential area of the City. I’m sure
the applicant has no wish or desire to establish a late night club or venue in the area but sadly
that is the conclusion local residents may reach based on this application.
 
Best wishes
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